
The Department of Economics at St. Paul's Cathedral Mission College organized a virtual Annual

Students' Seminar on "Financial Market Operations: The Indian Perspective" on 28th May 2024 in

association with the IQAC of the College. Dr. Shirsendu Mukherjee of Economics department

anchored the entire programme. The programme began with prayer, done by Prof. Ruth Rhea Khan

of Political Science department, followed by welcome address, delivered by our Teacher in Charge,

Dr. Sudipta Midday. Next our Vice Principal, Prof. Binayak Bhattacharya, and IQAC Co-ordinator, Prof.

Jaya Mukherjee addressed all the participants with encouraging words. 

The seminar witnessed thought-provoking presentations from five student teams who showcased

commendable research and analysis skills.

Team A explored equity markets and monetary policy surprises, while Team B shed light on the 2008

global financial crisis and the role of asymmetric information. Team C analyzed India's monetary

policy and its impact on the economy. Teams D and E respectively delved into banking sector reforms

in India and the challenges & opportunities within the Indian banking industry.

The judges (Prof. Subhendu Kanjilal of Mathematics Department and Dr. Indrani Banerjee of

Economics Department) applauded the students' efforts and provided valuable insights. The

engaging seminar fostered a conducive learning environment, allowing participants to enhance their

subject knowledge. The programme ended with vote of thanks, given by Dr. Sudeshna Mitra, HOD of

Economics department.








